Dear Parents,

Planning for the organization of classes for next year is in the beginning stages.  To facilitate our setting classes up more accurately, we would appreciate your filling out the form below and returning it to school by March 19, 2010.

CHILD’S NAME ____________________________________________________________________

                                             Last                                                             First

ADDRESS ___________________________________________   PHONE # ____________________

PRESENT GRADE  __________                     PRESENT TEACHER  _________________________

A.  _____
My child will be attending Washburn School 2010-2011 school year.


If using a daycare, please provide address: 



______________________________________________________________________
B.  _____
My child will NOT be attending Washburn School next year.
C.  _____
I will also have a child entering Kindergarten next fall.

D.  _____
I plan to send my child to another Bloomington School.



Where?  _______________________________________________________________

E.  _____
I plan to send my child to a private school next fall.
PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR TEACHER BY   March 19, 2010.

If the plans you have indicated above change between now and the beginning of next school year, please let us know as soon as possible.

clssetup
